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CIRCULAR 

 

This is to inform you that an “Investment Awareness Program” has been arranged for all 

faculty members, conducted by Kotak Securities Ltd. The session will take place on                    

10-11-2023 (Friday) from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon in the Library Block. The undersigned 

kindly requests HODs and faculty members to attend the awareness program on the 

mentioned day without fail. 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to:  

1. All concerned 

2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website 

3. The File 


